

LEVEL 1

UNIT 14.2 OUT AND ABOUT

GRAMMAR:

1. Write *and*, *or*, *because* or *but* to complete the sentences.

1. Trains are a good way to travel _____ there isn't a station near me.
2. Mexico is a beautiful country _____ the food is delicious.
3. I want to learn English _____ it is important to be able to speak it.
4. Shall we go by tram _____ bus?
5. What would you like? You can have bread and butter, pasta _____ soup.
6. We took a bus, a train _____ finally a taxi.
7. The underground is faster _____ you see more of the city on the bus.
8. We want to go to the cinema _____ there's a good movie on.

2. Complete the conversations with *Shall we* or *Let's* and a verb below.

ask	cook	do	go	go	go out	make	meet
-----	------	----	----	----	--------	------	------

A

Alice: Peter, ¹ _____ to the park on Saturday morning.

Peter: OK, but I've got a tennis lesson at 10.

Alice: ² _____ after your lesson?

Peter: Yes, that's a good idea. ³ _____ at the park.

Alice: OK, ⁴ _____ John to come too?

Peter: Great! ⁵ _____ that.

B

Tom: What ⁶ _____ for dinner?

Olivia: I know, ⁷ _____ a pizza.

Tom: I don't like pizza. ⁸ _____ to eat?

Olivia: Great idea! But can you give me some money?

Tom: Oh!

3 Choose the correct words.

1. We can go to the swimming pool and/ or/ but the shopping centre. We haven't got time to go swimming and shopping.
2. My brother would like to go to the park and / or / but my sister wants to see the castle.
3. After school, I do my homework and / or/ but talk to my friends online.
4. Sam wants to go to the cinema and 1 or/ but he isn't feeling very well.

5. Lily, do you want cheese and / or / but a chicken sandwich?
6. I'd like a cheese and tomato pizza please and/ or / but a glass of water.
7. It's OK, we've got time to go to the museum and 1 or / but the concert!
8. My brother's got a smartphone and / or / but I haven't got one. I think they're boring.
9. Would you like a glass of apple juice and / or / but orange juice?

LISTENING

1. Listen and tick the right answer.

	Saturday	Sunday
am	play football in the park 	go swimming
	go to the museum	play tennis
pm	go shopping	go to the cinema
	visit Marta	go to a concert

2. Listen again and complete the table.

	Saturday	Sunday
am	Meet James outside the park at (1) o'clock.	Meet Freddie in the (4) near the (5) at (6) o'clock.
pm	Meet Emily outside the (2) at (3) o'clock.	Meet Beth outside (7) at (8)

WRITING

1. Read the text and answer the questions.

MY WEEKEND

By Mia Wilson

I love the weekend! It's my favorite time of the week because I don't have to go to school. I do a lot of things with my friends on weekends. We have lunch in a café on Saturdays. We go shopping or go to a museum in the afternoon. And we sometimes like going to concerts or the cinema on Saturday evenings. But the weekend isn't all about my friends. It's a very important time for my family, too. On Saturday mornings we all have breakfast together. We talk about the week and our plans for the weekend. Dad makes pancakes and everyone loves them! On Sundays we always go out for lunch to a nice restaurant in town. We usually go to an Italian place, but sometimes we try somewhere different. I enjoy these lunches with my family. On Sunday evenings we often sit down together in the living room and watch a film. It can take a long time to choose a film! Dad likes films that make him laugh, Mum likes films about history and my brother and I prefer films about science and life in the future!

Questions:

1 When does Mia go to museums with her friends?
.....

2 What does Mia like doing on Saturday evenings?
.....

3 What does Mia's family eat for breakfast on Saturday mornings?
.....

4 Does Mia's family always eat at the same Italian restaurant on Sundays?
.....

5 What does Mia's family do on Sunday evenings?
.....

2. Look at the pictures and read the story. Write some words to complete the sentences about the story. You can use 1, 2 or 3 words.

A noise in the park

Yesterday, Ben and Kim were in their garden. Kim said, "This is boring. Let's go to the park" So in the afternoon, Ben and Kim went to the park. At the park, they saw two children they knew, Paul and Solly. They sat on a seat and talked quietly. Then there was a loud noise.

Examples: Ben and Kim were in their garden yesterday.

Kim wanted to go to the park

Questions

1 Ben and Kim went to the park in

2 They talked to they knew of the park.

3 There was a loud when they were in the park.

Ben asked, "What was that?" "There is something over there in that tree," said Paul. The children walked to the tree and looked up. They couldn't see the top of the tree above the leaves. "What is that noise?" asked Kim. Ben said, "I'm going up." Ben started to climb the tree. "Be careful?" said Sally. "It's not difficult, it's exciting," laughed Ben.

4 Paul thinks that there is in the tree.

5 Ben up the tree.